
 
 

In Collective Worship this week, we are thinking about how our school values help us to be a good 

friend to others.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know, new pupils join our school family throughout the year at All Saints. Over the past weeks, 

the number of new families moving into Wokingham is higher than expected, increasing pressure on 

school places. The number of pupils in our Y5 and Y6 classes is below the national average of 30, so we 

have offered to take additional pupils into these classes. We are looking forward to welcoming our new 

families over the coming weeks. 

 

Please can I remind you that the class teacher is the first contact point if you have information or a  
concern that you wish to discuss with school. Teachers are available on the door before and after 
school. Before school is fine for a quick message and arrange to meet after school for a longer            
discussion. For parents of children who come to school by themselves, please email the office via       
admin@allsaints.wokingham.sch.uk and the class teacher will get in touch with you. 
 

Last week, Y6 pupils took their KS2 SATs and we are really proud of the confidence and maturity they 

showed as these formal assessments returned to primary schools across the country. This week, Y2   

pupils are taking their KS1 SATs. 

 

The children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in ‘Break the Rule’ day on Friday. Although learning went 

ahead as usual, many rules were broken including non-uniform, coloured hair, nail varnish and lots of 

chocolate bars were spotted in lunchboxes. 

 

There are many more events that will be taking place this term – see dates below.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tracey Stanton 

Final thought: Good friends are hard to find, harder to leave and impossible to forget. G Randolf 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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COMING UP— 
MAY   

16– 20 Monday—Friday Walk to School Week 

23—27 Monday—Friday Year 6 Residential and Activity week 

23—Monday Y5 Air Quality Workshops in school 

25—Wednesday Y3/4 Trip to Harry Potter World 

26—Thursday Queen’s Jubilee Picnic 

27—Friday INSET DAY—SCHOOL CLOSED 

30—Monday—3 June Friday Half Term—SCHOOL CLOSED 

JUNE 

Children back to School 
6—Monday  

Swimming starts 

6—Monday (3 week period) Y4 Times Table Check 

7—Tuesday Y6 Soulscape 

8—Wednesday Happy Bag Collection 

10—Friday 
Mufti (Non uniform) Day in exchange for sweets or raffle 
prize 

22—Wednesday Y6 St Crispins and The Holt Induction Day 

24—Friday Summer Fair—PTA 

27—Monday Y5 Trip to Thames Waterside Park 

28—Tuesday 
Y3/4 visit to St Crispin’s to meet Karl Nova (RAP artist,     
author and poet) 

30—Thursday Y5/6 Cricket competitiion 

JULY  

1—Friday District Sports competition 

5—Tuesday Sports Day 

6—Wednesday Y5/6 Tennis competition 

8—Friday pm Swimming Gala 

12—Tuesday Y6 Soulscape project 

13—Wednesday 
Y5/6 visit to St Crispin’s to meet Aaron Phipps (Paralympian 
and Inspirational speaker) 

14—Thursday at 1.30pm Y6 Production 

15—Friday at 6.30pm Y6 Production 

15—Friday School Reports 

19—Tuesday Y6 Leavers’ Festival 

20—Wednesday End of Term—School Closes at 1.30pm 

A full list of Term Dates can be found on the School Website 


